	HARPUR HILL RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION

Ordinary meeting held  on Wednesday 26th November 2014


	1
	Welcome and 

Apologies
	Phil in the Chair

Apologies from Doreen, Margaret, Pat, Pam and Cllr Lyn Stone.

	
	
	

	2
	Minutes
	The minutes of the Ordinary meeting held on 29th October and the Committee Meeting of 19th November were circulated.

	
	
	

	3
	Planning Update
	Dolby Road/Heathfield Nook – Phil outlined the situation regarding voting at the Development Control Committee and reported that following a formal complaint from HHRA, HPBC had decided to take no further action.   A letter regarding the Council's Code of Conduct procedures is to be drafted, checked, and sent to Buxton Advertiser. 

	
	
	

	4
	Social Events
	It was agreed at the last Committee meeting that the Social Committee and Association Committee operate together.

A Social Night is being arranged for Friday 29th December at The Parks Inn.  Quiz, bingo and a raffle (proceeds to the Defibrillator fund)

	
	
	

	5
	Harpur Hill School
	An invitation received from Harpur Hill Playground Action Group for a representative from HHRA.    Steph appointed.

	
	
	

	6
	Hallowe'en Party
	Phil thanked Mel in her absence for a very good party, which raised £250 for the Association.   

	
	
	

	7
	Newsletters
	These had been printed and were available for distribution.  Various members undertook deliveries.

	
	
	

	8
	Defibrillator
	The siting was discussed.   Suggested – outside the Shop, the Hoffman Bar or The Parks.         Cllrs Stone, Savage and  Bisknell promised some funding.

	
	
	

	9
	Cllr Keith Savage
	Keith said that there were ongoing difficulties regarding cars and parking outside the school at school times.  He had referred this to County Highways.          He also mentioned a planning application by the Chip Shop owner to convert upstairs into a flat.

	
	
	

	10
	Cllr Caitlin Bisknell
	Caitlin said that two new classrooms had been agreed for the school.  Work would start after Christmas and they should be ready by Easter.       She was asked if it was possible for 30 mph signs to be painted on Harpur Hill Road as a reminder of the speed limit.     

	
	
	

	11
	Next Meeting
	Committee Meeting: 10th December 7.30 pm The Parks. 

Ordinary Meeting:  28th January 7.30 pm The Hoffman Bar.


